
The date of examination of JMO and SMO which was scheduled to be held on 02.12.2018 has 

been shifted to 27.01.2019 and the last date for enrollment is extended upto 05.01.2019. Kindly 

bear with us for the inconvenience only to stream line the examination system by issuing the hall 

ticket to the participants. All the zonal and district  coordinators are requested to inform the date 

of shifting of examination and enrollment to the students and the institutions under your 

jurisdiction. 

 

Dr. H. B. Pattanayak 

Regional Coordinator,INMO 

Odisha region. 

Mob-9337728269  
 


